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Melissa Paul-Leto

From: Vicky Walker
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 1:44 PM
To: Melissa Paul-Leto
Subject: FW: 1215 Margaret Street

 
 

From: M G [mailto:markyvh@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 12:02 PM 
To: Vicky Walker <vwalker@cityofkeywest‐fl.gov> 
Subject: 1215 Margaret Street 

 
Good day, 
I am writing, in regards to the variance request for 1215 Margaret Street (#00029690-000000. AK#1030457). 
We reside and own 1209 Margit Street.  We would like that this letter get submitted to the Planning 
Department.  We are in full support of the improvements that our neighbors would like to make.  We think they 
have the right to make such improvements and are grateful they care for their property to make such an 
investment. 
Sincerely, 
Mark and Dina Gambuzza 
1209 Margaret Street  
 
 
Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad 


